HB 1305 -- IDENTIFICATION REQUIREMENTS
SPONSOR: Phillips

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass by Consent" by the Committee on
Transportation by a vote of 14 to O.

This bill specifies that the crew of a locomotive or train does not
have to display a driver's license to a law enforcement officer in
connection with the operation of a locomotive or train within
Missouri.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that this bill will only require
locomotive and train operators to show their operating licenses
rather than a driver's license.

Testifying for the bill was Representative Phillips.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.



